September 11, 2023

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea is in need of the services of a highly experienced
company based in Korea that specializes in indoor/outdoor banner graphic design and the production
of promotional materials for the "Love the Philippines” campaign.

Following are the deliverables and specifications required by the Philippine Department of Tourism:
Design, printing, and production of Love the Philippines promotional materials in full color.
Tablecloth - 2pcs (3.2m x 2.1m)

Sticker - 5,000 pcs each
- 9cm x 7cm and 8cm x 2cm

Note: The creatives to be used will be subject to PDOT-Korea’s approval prior to final preparation and
production.

Interested companies may submit their design and quotation on or before September 13, 2023, 5:00
pm to:

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea

Suite 801, President Hotel, Euljiro1-ga

Jung-gu, Seoul 04533 Korea

Tel no: (02) 598-2290 Fax: (02) 318-0520

Email: jake@philippinetourism.co.kr and jtnoveros@philippinetourism.co.kr

MARIA/[CORAZON JORDA-APO
Tourism Director

PDOT-Korea

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea
Suites 102 & 801, Paiknam Bidg., Euljiro 1 (il)ga, Jung-gu, Seoul 04533, South Korea
Tel: (822) 598-2290 Fax : (822) 318-0520 Email: pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr Website: itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.kr



